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Meeting Date:  January 23

rd
 2020 

 
Bad Boys, Bad Boys, What ‘Cha Gonna Do? 

What ‘Cha Gonna Do When They Come For You? 
 – Inner Circle 

 
 
Before the meeting, Jennifer Finnegan entertained us with her 
beautiful piano playing.  Thanks, Jennifer. 
 
Getting Started:  President Jeff announced that the meeting 
was brought by Team 2 with Team Captains Mary Brace and 
Kristi Davis.  The invocation was provided by Mike Mangas. 
 
Announcements: 

 

 Sunshine Report:  Harry Grashoff was well enough 
to attend today’s Rotary Club meeting.  Welcome back 
Harry!     
 

 Peggy O’Lea announced that there will be a meeting of 
the Literacy Committee after next week’s Club meeting. 

 

 President Jeff informed the Club that Norm Phelps moved to Washington State.  We wish 
Norm all the best with his move! 

 

 President Jeff announced that David Kehoe has joined Sunset Rotary.  All the best to 
David with his new Club! 

 

Jennifer Finnegan 
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 President Jeff stated that Joe Tallerico has been playing nurse for his wife Patty after her 
total knee replacement.  She is doing very well.  We wish Patty a quick and complete 
recovery.   

 

 Amelia Ward announced that the Rotary Club Valentine Auction will occur on February 13, 
2020 at the Riverview Golf & Country Club.  The theme is “I Love Hollywood.”  Doors open 
at 11:00 am, with lunch and the auction at 12:00 noon.  Bring your sweetheart, friends and 
neighbors and come early so you will have time to peruse the display of auction items.   

 

 Amelia Ward also stated that the I-House Scholars will be here from March 22 through 
March 26.  If you are able to provide housing for the I-House Scholars or other assistance, 
please contact Amelia.   

 

 Amelia Ward informed the Club that the District 5160 Conference will be held in Redding 
from May 1-3 at the Sheraton Redding Hotel.  The theme is “Passport to Adventure.”  
There will also be a free food and drink festival the evening of May 1 called “A Taste of 
Rotary,” hosted by the Clubs of District 5160.  All Rotarians are strongly encouraged to 
attend.  For more information, please go to Passporttoadventure5160.com. 

 
Open World Delegation: Kathy Anderson provided the Club with an update on the Open World 
delegates from Belarus.  From December 6-14, 2019, five young business Open World delegates 
from Belarus were hosted by our Rotary Club. The Open World Leader Center is an independent 
government agency of the U.S. Congress.  Open World awards grants to U.S. nonprofit and 
educational organizations, who partner with community based civic and service organizations to 
provide local hosting and programming for the Open World delegates. This program has hosted over 
27,000 leaders in all 50 states since 1999.  Through hosts and clubs such as Redding Rotary, the 
Open World program provides delegates first-hand experience with American community life, 
government and learning from professionals in their field. 

 
When they arrived, the delegates went to a great party with host families at Jason and Irene Salter’s 
home.  On Monday, delegates were greeted by City Manager Barry Tippin; Laurie Baker talked 
about the Business of Tourism and acquainted them with our region’s beauty and offerings; the 
Shasta Historical Society gave a brief presentation on Redding’s history; and Jake Mangas, Rachel 
Hatch and Daniel Knott of K2 spent the afternoon with them as they toured the downtown area.  The 
delegates spent Tuesday with EDC’s Tony Giovaniello and Todd Brown,  and were hosted by 
Scott Putnam at APEX followed up by a presentation by Michelle Nystrom.  They attended the 
Rotary Christmas party and gave a video presentation about Belarus.  Wednesday morning they were 
interviewed by Carl and Linda Bott at KNCR Radio, then off to Shasta College to meet Eva Jimenez 
and staff, have a tour of the campus and lunch at the Bistro, then to Simpson University to round out 
the afternoon and be interviewed by  KRCR’s Mike Mangas.  They spent Thursday in Chico with 
Nortec staff, the Chico City Manager, Chico Chamber representatives, and listened to a presentation 
by Chico State Center for Economic Development and the Center for Entrepreneurship.  Friday the 
delegates were treated to Turtle Bay Exploration Park, ate lunch at Mosaic and toured Shasta 
Caverns.  Friday evening Dennis and Amelia Ward held the farewell party.  Saturday the group flew 
out of Redding.  Tears and hugs all over!  The host families and Club made the Delegation feel 
welcome and, as usual, stepped up to the plate to give them the best program! 
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Recognitions: 
 
Joe Ayer:  For not wearing his blood drive socks at the Blood Drive held at today’s meeeting. $25. 
 
Julie Winter: For attending a fashion show.  $100 to the Club. 
 
Kristi Davis:  For her cruise to the Caribbean with her family.  $100. 
 
Michelle Nystrom:  For her trip with Jill Letendere to New Orleans to see her team, the Indianopolis 
Colts, play the New Orleans Saints.  $100 to the Club. 
 
President Jeff:  For sending a State Farm advertisement to Greg Dunbar that included President 
Jeff’s children.  $50. 
 
Bob Dicker:  For his new place in Shasta Estates.  $100. 
 
Dee Domke:  For her joining the North State Symphony Advisory Board.  $100 to her Shan. 
 
Azi Barzin:  For his phone going off at the meeting.  $50. 
 
Randy Smith:  For cleaning up debris at Riverview Golf & Country Club after a major storm, with 
assistance from Jack Kimple, Ken Seamans, and Todd Davis.  Randy has already paid his 
maximum amount pledged and Jack and Todd were not present.  So it was $100 to the Club from 
Ken Seamans. 

 
Program:. Ed Rullman introduced our new Shasta County Sheriff, 
Eric Magrini. Sheriff Magrini informed the Club about new programs 
that are currently in the works in the Sheriff’s Office and also informed 
the Club as to how his office would be impacted if Measure A, the 1% 
Public Safety Transactions and Use Tax on the March ballot, were to 
be adopted by a 2/3 vote of Shasta County voters.  New programs in 
the Sheriff’s Office already being implemented include the following:  
(1) Medication Assisted Treatment, which is a 12 bed pilot program for 
inmates in the jail to receive substance abuse and other rehabilitation 
services while in custody and on-going treatment after release through 
Empire Recovery; and (2) a Jail Based Competency Program, which is 
designed to provide restoration to competency services immediately in 
the jail for those persons deemed incompetent to stand trial, instead of 
waiting months to send them to a State Hospital when a bed becomes 
available.  Sheriff Magrini also spoke about Measure A.  Measure A 
is a special tax, which can provide approximately $31 million annually 
for the specific public safety programs outlined in the measure.  With 
Measure A, the Sheriff’s Office will be able to provide the following:  (1) 
two new deputies and a community resource officer for the City of 
Shasta Lake; (2) 20 new deputies to patrol the unincorporated area of 
the County; (3) the creation of a new detention facility and staffing; (4) 

President Jeff &  
Sheriff Eric Magrini 

(Left to Right) 
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and additional inmate rehabilitation programs.  Sheriff Magrini stated he is going to attempt 
innovative strategies to address the issues of public safety in Shasta County.  Thank you Sheriff 
Magrini and we wish you much success! 
 

 
Day Editor and Production: Rubin Cruse 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calendar 
Jan. 30th District Governor Tina Akins 

Feb. 6th Jake Fuller, Director of LAVA Charter Academy 

Feb. 13th Club Valentine Auction 

Feb. 20th TBD 
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mailto:cwryan@rvsmx.com
http://www.fitptredding.com/staff
http://www.vitalant.org
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
mailto:flucero@paceengineering.us
http://www.apex.com
mailto:nicole.anthony@adeccona.com
http://www.reddingchamber.com/
file:///E:/E Drive Folder/Word Documents/Rotary/Spillway2020/December Spillway 2019/http;/www.maxwellif.com
mailto:bspeer@fivestarbank.com
http://www.DansOptical.com
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
mailto:teresa_adams00@yahoo.com
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
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mailto:robsmom@shasta.com
mailto:gdunbar@sdsengineering.com
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
mailto:klanham#spi-ind.com
mailto:jason.waybright@lpl.com
http://www.richards-upholstery.com
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
https://www.reddinginvisalign.com
mailto:rick.hill@morganstanley.com
http://www.drgussenhoven.com/
http://www.tigerjoe.com/
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
mailto:Gary.burks@foothilldistributing.com
mailto:bobbyr@mboc.com
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   Pat & Bernice Corey  
   McHale Sign Co.  

   223-2030 

 
 

 

 

 

Ed 

Rullman 
Entertainment – Lunch – Dinner 

221-2335  Web Site click here 

 

   

   

Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding does not 

endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   

 
 

http://www.crgibbs.com/
http://www.DavisOD.com
mailto:tom@smarcilnc.com
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:jpricecpa@jpricecpa.com
mailto:mstone.erc@gmail.com
http://www.iwins.com
http://www.mchalesign.com/

